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Statement Regarding Father Nicholas
McLoughlin
 November 5, 2018  Accountability, Local News

An allegation of inappropriate physical contact with a minor has been made against
Rev. Nicholas McLoughlin, a priest of the Diocese of Venice, who served as pastor of
Corpus Christi Parish, Temple Terrace from 1973 to 1982. He previously served as
associate pastor of St. John Vianney, St. Pete Beach and pastor of Bishop Barry and
Notre Dame High Schools in St. Petersburg from June 1972 to August 1973.

The alleged incident took place during the 1970s while Father McLoughlin was
assigned to Corpus Christi.  The Diocese has notified the State Attorney’s office of the
allegation. Also, parishioners of Corpus Christi Parish and St. John Vianney Parish
received announcements of the allegation the weekend of November 3- 4, 2018.

Any parishioner who is aware of abuse is urged to report the crime to local law
enforcement.  Parishioners can also contact the diocesan Victim Assistance Minister
at (866) 407-4505 for pastoral support.

We pray for victims whose lives have been wounded by abuse.

 

http://www.facebook.com/sharer.php?u=https://www.dosp.org/statement-regarding-father-nicholas-mcloughlin/&images=
https://twitter.com/share?url=https://www.dosp.org/statement-regarding-father-nicholas-mcloughlin/&text=Statement%20Regarding%20Father%20Nicholas%20McLoughlin
mailto:enteryour@addresshere.com?subject=Statement%20Regarding%20Father%20Nicholas%20McLoughlin&body=Check%20this%20out:%20https://www.dosp.org/statement-regarding-father-nicholas-mcloughlin/
javascript:window.print()
https://www.dosp.org/statement-regarding-father-nicholas-mcloughlin/
https://www.dosp.org/category/accountability/
https://www.dosp.org/category/news/

